
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                        

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING, 2020 

 
In light of the COVID-19 outbreak, the Annual General Meeting of Town & Country 
members, set for March 23, 2020 has been cancelled.  
 
At Town & Country Mutual our main priority is to ensure the safety and wellness of our 
staff, members and business partners. The Annual General Meeting will be re-scheduled 
at a later date, when conditions allow for it to be held in a safe manner.  
 
The 2019 Financial Statements are available on our web site: www.town-country-ins.ca 
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
Rob Pearson FCIP, President 
79 Caradoc Street, Strathroy ON N7G 2M5 
(519) 246-1132, fax (519) 246-1115 
rpearson@town-country-ins.ca 
 
 
March 18, 2020 
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